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Issue 8 

“Be very careful, then, how you live – not as unwise but as wise, making the most of 
every opportunity.” Ephesians 5: 15 - 16 

 20 March 
2024 
Alumni Event 

 On Wednesday 13th March 2024, the last SIBCAS unit was delivered and installed 
for the temporary block.  Work is continuing with SIBCAS to install fixed furniture 
and apply finishes to the temporary block, ready for its opening on Wednesday 
10th April 2024. 

 
Visitors to the 
Academy site will 
have seen our new 
temporary Reception 
Block has now been 
installed.  After the 
Easter holiday, 
students, staff, and 
visitors will need to 
access the site via 

this temporary entrance which is located on the main staff car park and adjacent to 
the Academy’s theatre.  This will be our Reception until the official opening of the 
new building in January 2026. 
 

 
 
Tomorrow, students will finish for Easter at 12.20pm before we formally close A 
Block at a celebration event with our Alumni in the early evening.  Early on 
Thursday morning, work will 
start to move our IT, resources 
and furniture into the 
temporary block, ready for 
teaching.  We are also having a 
new phone system installed 
which is due to go live after 
the holiday; we respectfully 
ask for patience whilst our 
staff adjust to this new system. 
 
Thank you for your continued understanding and support. 

 10 April 
2024 
Temporary 
block opens 

 

   

 
 
 
 
 
12 January 
2026 
The new 
building will be 
open to 
students 

 

 


